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St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 25/9/2020 

Dear Parents 

We have had a productive few weeks in school. In class, we have been taking the time to assess the chil-
dren to establish any gaps they may have as a result of school closure and to help us to plan further 
learning, and support where needed. Whilst it is taking a bit longer for some children to re-build their 
stamina and focus in class, we are hopeful that this will return in time and that we will be able to close 
any gaps in learning.  On the whole, we are really pleased with how well the children have come back 
and the standard of their learning. 

Parent conference meetings will be held soon so that you can discuss your child’s progress with their 
teacher. These meetings will be held via Zoom. We have a new booking system this year which will be 
done via ParentMail. You will be able to book a time slot directly on the system and this will go live at 
8pm on Monday 28th September. This is the first time we’ve used this system so, fingers crossed, it will 
work! 

Lost property 

 

A number of you have asked about lost property. Unfortu-

nately parents aren’t allowed on-site and so the lost prop-

erty box can’t be accessed. However, as always, if your 

child’s uniform is marked, then it is more likely that it will 

be returned to them. Nearly every day I pick up jumpers 

and coats around the school and there are always some 

that aren’t marked. If they don’t have the child’s name in, 

then we can’t return them and they will be added to the 

stock for second hand uniform sales. If a named item has 

gone missing then do mention it to the teacher and we can 

help your  child to find it. 

I  hope that you have the time to read the 
letter I sent out this morning about Louis-
ville Road becoming a school street. Do 
please volunteer to help if you can as this 
scheme is dependent on volunteers.   

Upcoming Dates 

 

October 

Parent teacher conferences (virtual) 

13th Year 1 and Year 6 

15th Year 3 and Year 4 

20th Year 2 and Year 5 

 

14th PTA AGM 7:30pm 

26th Half term 

November 

2nd INSET 

3rd Term starts 

Congratulations to our 

Year 4 children who are 

currently making their 

First Holy Communion. 

Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Elwes 

Headteacher                                                                PTO 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                             Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                      Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Congratulations to our Head 

Boy and Head Girl, and to our 

School Councillors. 


